
May 1, 2014 
 
Marty Roupe 
Development Review Administrator 
Town of Carrboro 
301 W. Main Street 
Carrboro, NC  27510 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Roupe, 
 
As you are aware I have submitted to the Carrboro Planning Department a recombination plat 

to convert (5) existing town home lots within the Winmore community into (3) single family lots. 
While not a requirement of the Land Use Ordinance or the Board of Alderman I have sent all of 
the home owners and lot owners within 150’ of the proposed recombination notice of the proposed 
plan. Please find attached the letter and associated exhibits that was sent out. As of the writing of 
this letter we have only received responses in support of the recombination. Thank you for your 
consideration, and as always feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

     
               

Thank you, 
 
 
Eric Chupp 
Director of Development 
Capkov Ventures Inc. 
(919) 260-7262 
ericbchupp@bellsouth.net 
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Dear Neighbors, 
 

As most of you know Capkov Ventures is the developer of the Winmore Community 
which we started back in 2005.  As designed, the community has a mixture of single family 
homes, townhomes, apartments, condominiums, with some retail fronting on E. Winmore 
Avenue and Phillips Square.  Throughout the development process we have made slight 
adjustments to the type of housing built to meet the demand of builders and future 
homeowners without changing the overall mix of housing types significantly.   

We are now proposing such a change that involves five (5) townhome lots that front 
on Della Street running from the corner of Della Street and Sharp Street westward along Della 
Street.  A map labeled exibit “A” has been attached illustrating the location.  Our proposal is 
to convert these five (5) townhome lots into three (3) single family lots, reducing the overall 
number of units by two (2).  Two additional maps, labeled exhibit “B” and “C,” have been 
attached, illustrating the five (5) townhome lots and the three (3) proposed single family lots. 

We would like to keep everyone who is in close proximity to the proposed change 
informed and as such are sending this letter to all lot owners and home owners within a 150 
foot radius of the lots where we are proposing the change.  Please indicate below that you 
support our proposed change from five (5) town home lots to three (3) single family lots, or 
your disagreement with the proposed change.  Thank you for your consideration, and feel free 
to call me with any questions or concerns. 
 

□ I support Capkov Ventures proposed change from five (5) town home lots to three (3) 
single family lots as illustrated on the attached exhibits. 
 

□ I do not support Capkov Ventures proposed change from five (5) town home lots to three 
(3) single family lots as illustrated on the attached exhibits.  
 
 
Signature _______________________________________ 
      _______________________________________ 
 
 

Best Regards,  
 

 
Eric Chupp 
Director of Development 
Capkov Ventures Inc. 
(919) 260-7262 
ericbchupp@bellsouth.net 
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